
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 4 

Medea Park General Staff 
 

Further to our update of Thursday 1 May 2025, the Medea Park General Employees Enterprise Agreement 2024 

is currently before the Fair Work Commission (FWC) for approval. 

 

Medea Park management filed the agreement with the FWC for approval on Wednesday 7 May 2025. 

 

On Wednesday 14 May 2025 the FWC asked the employer to respond to certain issues. The representative for 

Medea Park informed the FWC that the Human Resources (HR) manager is unwell and would require until 

Friday 23 May 2025 to respond. 

 

The FWC therefore granted Medea Park until Friday 23 May 2025 to respond to the issues. 

 

We will consider the employer’s response to the issues raised by the FWC. 

 

As previously reported, the Enterprise Agreement (EA) would provide wage rates inclusive of the foul and 

nauseous linen allowance from commencement and wage increases of 3% from the first full pay period on or 

after 1 July 2025, and 1 July 2026. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 

why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

Authorised by Phoebe Mansell, ANMF Tasmanian Acting Branch Secretary 

19 May 2025 


